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Edmund J. Boutin

September 8, 2011

Deborah Howland

Executive Director and Secretary

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
Walker Building

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: DWW 11-026- In the Matter of Acquisition of Pennichuck by the City of Nashua
Dear Ms. Howland:

For filing with the Commission, I have enclosed an original and seven copies of the
Testimony of Finlay C. Rothhaus. Mr. Rothhaus is the Chair of the Merrimack Town Council
relative to the above entitled matter.

I am filing this today in the interest of giving all parties as much notice as possible of the
contents of this testimony. A sworn copy will be filed under separate cover and service will be
made on all parties in a like manner.

Copies of this letter and testimony have been e-mailed to all parties on the Commission’s
official service list and a copy to the Office of Consumer Advocate.

Sincerely,

Edmund J. Boutin

EJB/alm
Enclosures
cc: Service List (DW 11-026)
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